
United States of America 
FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580 

 

 Office of the Secretary 

      June 17, 2014 
Wayne Dale Collins, Esq. 
Shearman & Sterling LLP 
599 Lexington Avenue 
New York, NY 10022 
 

Re:   Ardagh Group S.A., Saint-Gobain Containers, Inc., and  
Compagnie de Saint-Gobain, Docket No. 9356 

 
Dear Mr. Collins: 
 
 This letter responds to the Application for Approval of Divestiture of Anchor Glass 
Business to Glass Container Acquisition LLC (“Anchor Glass Application”) filed by Ardagh 
Group S.A. (“Ardagh”) on April 24, 2014.  The Anchor Glass Application requests that the 
Federal Trade Commission approve, pursuant to the Order in this matter, Ardagh’s proposed 
divestiture of the Anchor Glass Business to Glass Container Acquisition LLC, an affiliate of 
KPS Capital Partners L.P.  The Application was placed on the public record for comments until 
May 28, 2014, and no comments were received. 
 
 After consideration of the proposed divestiture as set forth in Ardagh’s Anchor Glass 
Application and supplemental documents, as well as other available information, the 
Commission has determined to approve the proposed divestiture.  In according its approval, the 
Commission has relied upon the information submitted and representations made in connection 
with Ardagh’s Anchor Glass Application and has assumed them to be accurate and complete. 
 
 By direction of the Commission, Commissioner Wright dissenting and Commissioner 
McSweeny not participating. 
 
      

 Donald S. Clark 
Secretary 

cc:  


